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Tenth Street Elementary School’s First Literacy Night 
 

Tenth Street Elementary teachers and staff led by Principal David Zolkowski hosted their First Literacy Night on 

Thursday February 16, 2017. The exciting night of literacy events engaged students and their families while drawing 

in the importance of reading. Literacy night activities included Literacy Games, Literacy Basket Raffles, Book Swap, 

Human Spelling, Guest Readers, and the Oakmont Carnegie Library. Local storyteller Dr. Sherry DuPont filled the 

music room with large audiences in her story-telling sessions and visiting author Melanie Atmore shared her most 

recent book From a Butterfly’s Eye in the Tenth Street Library.      

The Tenth Street Elementary School is located in Oakmont PA and has approximately 370 students in grades K-6.  

The staff, teachers, and students play a significant role in Riverview School District’s SERIOUS SUCCESS.  
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